
March 13th to 17th

Basketball Success at Districts

It was an exciting day at Districts! The girls placed third and the boys

ended their season with a spectacular half court basket by Zander Kruk!

Check out our FaceBook page for pictures and a video of the shot.

Swimming

Students in grade 7 are going swimming Wednesday March 15th and Friday

March 17 and need to return the permission form prior.

Leprechaun Trap Contest

It is that time of the year again! Students can bring in their Leprechaun

traps on Friday to enter them in our annual contest.

Portage College Round Dance

Students in Grades 5-8 from Aurora Middle School have been invited to

attend a Round Dance at Portage College. This event will be highly

educational with the emphasis on learning about all aspects of the Round

Dance and the significance of each aspect. As part of the outing students

will be having stew and bannock at the college. Students who choose not

to participate will stay at the school and work on regular school work.

Important Dates

Portage College Round Dance- March 17



Report Cards- March 21,22

No School- March 24


